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HALLOWE’EN FUN
AND TREATS
With Hallowe’en right
around the corner, we
would like to ask you to
keep Hallowe’en treats
at home. We are trying
to encourage healthy
eating at school and
sugar and school are not
always the best
combination for success!
As for October 30th, the
students may wear their costumes for the entire
day. We will be having primary and junior
rotating activities in the afternoon to replace the
traditional Hallowe’en parade. 

WE ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD
We will be honouring All Soul’s Day on Monday,
November 2nd. We ask that your child bring in
the name of a family member or
friend who has passed away so
that we can honour their memory
during our prayer service.
All through the month of October
our students have been working
towards demonstrating the virtue
of GRATITUDE. Students from
each class will be rewarded for
their effort towards showing
gratitude during our Recognition Assembly on
November 2nd.

HAND SANITIZER
There has been some confusion lately
in regard to the use of hand sanitizer.
Please know that the students may
bring hand sanitizer to school but
they must keep it at their teacher’s
desk. Students will be allowed to use

it throughout the day. We would just like to
ensure that it is used properly and safely.

REMEMBRANCE DAY
CEREMONY
On November 11th, we will be
honouring the men and women who
are currently serving our country and
those who have died for our country. We would
like to invite you to our Remembrance Day
Ceremony that will take place at 2:30 p.m. We
are very fortunate to have the Sea Cadets join
us for our ceremony this year.

PENNIES FOR PENCILS
Miss Lohuis, one of our
Educational Assistants,
went to Ethiopia this past
summer and is planning
to return this July. Upon
her suggestion and in an
effort to be the “light of
the world”, we are asking

our students to support the Ethiopia project by
donating loose change towards the purchase of
school supplies for the children in Gambo,
Ethiopia.  So, watch your calendars for “Penny
Push” days listed on the calendar indicating
when students can donate their change. We
appreciate any donations you can make.

REPORT CARDS
Please note that the term one
report cards will be going home on
Wednesday, December 2nd. For
your information and planning,
parent/teacher interviews will be
held on the evening of December
3rd and the morning of December
4th. You should be receiving
assessments home regularly throughout the term
indicating how your child is progressing. Always
feel free to discuss your child’s progress with their
teacher at any time.

CHRISTMAS BASKETS
We are planning to collect items for Sacred
Heart Parish’s Christmas Basket Campaign.  The
collection should begin at the end of November
and we will be providing more details in the near
future.




